
MAKE CHECK PAYABLE TO WATERTOWN SAVINGS BANK AND MAIL TO: 

WATERTOWN SAVINGS BANK, CLUB 50, 60 MAIN ST., WATERTOWN, MA 02472. 

(PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY) 

CLUB 50 MEMBER ________________________________ 

CLUB 50 MEMBER ________________________________ 

GUEST  ________________________________________ 

GUEST  ________________________________________ 

ADDRESS  ______________________________________ 

______________________________________________ 

PHONE ________________________________________ 

PLEASE SEAT ME WITH ____________________________ 

PLEASE CHECK IF YOU ARE A VETERAN  _____________  

CHOOSE ONE:   ____ DEC 7   OR    ____  DEC 14 
 

     NUMBER OF GUESTS 
 

MEMBERS $30/$25*    x    ______     =      $ ______ 

GUESTS $60/$55*       x    ______     =      $ ______ 

BUS ($5 PER PERSON) x    ______     =      $ ______ 

CHECK ONE:   ____  BIGELOW AVE.  

            ____  POST 440 NEWTON 
 

          TOTAL ENCLOSED                          $ ________  
 

*$5 DISCOUNT PER PERSON WITH WSB PERSONAL CHECK 

        

 

You are cordially invited to Club 50’s 
Annual Holiday Party 

December 2022 
 

We need your assistance in determining if  we will have one or two 
parties. Please mail your reservation form back by September 30, 

2022. The evening of  dinner and dancing will be held at  

The Westin Waltham-Boston 
70 Third Avenue, Waltham 
5:00 P.M. to 10:00 P.M. 

Wednesday, December 7, OR Wednesday, December 14, 2022 

 $30 Members, $60 Guests 
$5 DISCOUNT PER PERSON WHEN YOU PAY WITH A WATERTOWN SAVINGS BANK PERSONAL CHECK 

Dinner served promptly at 6:00 P.M. 

There is ample parking at the Westin, and valet parking is available. However, if you would rather not drive, we will 

have bus transportation available from our Bigelow Avenue (East Watertown) branch at 4:30 p.m. and the American 

Legion Post 440 on California Street in Newton at 4:45 p.m.  A reservation is required for bus transportation.  

*(Please Note: Photos will be taken of party attendees and posted on  

the WSB website and WSB’s social media pages.)* 

PLEASE MAIL YOUR RESERVATION BEFORE FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 30, 2022. 


